
Special School Board Meeting, April 24, 2024 

 

The Okeechobee County School Board will hold a Special Meeting on Wednesday, 
April 24, 2024 at 3:30 p.m.  The purpose of this meeting may be to discuss the 
superintendent search and to conduct regular business.  The next School Board 
meeting will be held Wednesday, May 1, 2024, 1:00 p.m.  

 

The meeting will be in the School Board Administrative Office, room 304, 700  S .W.  
2 n d  Avenue ,  Okee chobe e .  The public is invited to attend.  For more information 
please call 863-462-5000 x 1026. 

 


